Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9184
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Commission
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Thomas Gimore Conservation Commission

Chair

Jeffrey L. Abbe M E ET I N G

Member

Lyman Cousens TUGSday, JU'y 18, 2017 a.t 7pm
Member 4™ Floor Meeting Room

Alexandria Hudek
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Norman LaPierre
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Rose Fife
Recording Secretary
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Community

Development Staff
Alan H. Hardy
Planning & Community
Development Director

Kellee Jo Easler

Planning & Community
Development Assistant
Katie Phelps

Planning & Community

Development Clerk

Next Meeting: AUGUST 22, 2017 at 7pm.

If you are unable to attend please call or e-mail Katie at 753.9188 Ext.
321 kphelps@townofboscawen.org, Kellee at 753-9188 ext.
309, keasler@townofboscawen.org

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation,
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.
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